Steven SeEe

From: Stacey Capizzano <stacey4ri@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2024 2:27 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: H7442

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Hello Health & Human Services Committee:

| am writing in solid support of H7442. As a Registered Nurse in Rl since 1997, and we know this is THE smallest state in
these United States, this should have been a thing a long time ago. And recently | was changing jobs, which meant | also
paid for a separate license in MA, as well as CT. These are all very closeby! This is a long overdue move to something
useful for us that work in healthcare.

Thanks, Stacey J Capizzano, 172 Veazie St, Providence



